
 

 

COVID 19 REGULATIONS FOR RE-OPENING PUBLIC TOILETS 
 

SAMPFORD COURTENAY PARISH COUNCIL ask all 
USERS to read the following advice carefully: - 

 
We are re-opening the public toilets for the convenience of both parishioners and 
visitors.  However, in line with Government Guidance there remains risks from 
using such facilities.  The measures set out below will enable all users to be as 
safe as possible.  Please respect other users. 

 

Cleaning and hygiene 

Scientific advice suggests that the virus can survive for up to several days on 
some hard surfaces, particularly when indoors.  

The Parish Council request that all users help us to manage these potential risks 
by observing the following rules: - 

• Please observe the good handwashing technique, (as per additional poster) 
and remember the need to increase handwashing frequency and to avoid 
touching your face, and to cough or sneeze into a tissue which is binned safely, 
or into your arm if a tissue is not available. 

• To ensure social distancing please observe a “one in, one out” system when 
using the toilets. 

• Please use the hand sanitiser provided on entry and exit of the toilets. 

•Please help to Keep the facilities well ventilated, by ensuring outer doors and 
windows remain open. 

Please let the Parish Council know if there are any problems by contacting 

the Parish Clerk on 0183782285 


